Borough Green Go for
Gold!

Borough Green Primary School, have achieved 3 School Games Marks over a period of
recent academic years. Sadly, Covid-19 restrictions have stopped us persevering with this
in the last few years but we strive to receive another.

The School Games Mark is a Government led award scheme launched in

2012, facilitated by the Youth Sport Trust to reward schools for their commitment to the
development of competition across their school and into the community, and we are
delighted to have been recognised for our success.

With Covid restrictions dwindling we are determined to once again fully emerse our
children in sport and competiton both in and outside of their curriculum. How can you help
us? Encourage your child to go to a club; look out for competition invites for your child;
suggest new clubs based on your child's interests; volunteer your time to share your skills
with us.

As always a massive thank you to those who help run clubs, drop their children off early

before school, transport children to events and wash kit, to name just a few. Both my self
and the children greatly appreciate.

We look forward to applying once again in 2022!



